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Wombwell Park Street Primary School

Park Street

Wombwell

Barnsley

S73 OHS
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   Executive Headteacher: Mrs G Foster-Wilson
             Head of School: Mrs C Lawson
      Deputy Head of School: Mrs L Longden
Tel: 01226 752029
                   www.wombwellparkstreetprimary.co.uk                      Fax: 01226 758695
Monday 6th November 2017
RE: BBC Children in Need

Dear Parent / Carer,

Pupils & staff at Wombwell Park Street Primary are planning to raise money for BBC Children in Need by dressing up in support of the 2017 appeal. The school will be dressing up to raise money to help disadvantaged children and young people across the UK. Children are asked to wear something linked to spots to coincide with this year’s theme ‘Spotacular’ or if they prefer just ‘non-uniform’.  We will hold our Children in Need day on Friday 17th November. We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1. Please note that Children in Need are still accepting old £1 coins as donation. This is known as ‘Pudsey’s Round Pound Countdown’.
What else will we be doing in school?

· This year our school council have spoken with their classes and decided that they would like to raise money by participating in ‘Pudsey’s Spot Hunt’ for 10p and ‘Pudsey’s Penalty Shoot Out’ for 20p. There will be prizes for children who find the most spots and score the most penalties from each Key Stage.

· We are also hoping to raise money with a ‘bring and buy bun sale’, on Friday 17th November - there will be no tuck shop that day. Instead we will sell buns for 20p, to raise money. PLEASE donate buns to school for this to happen. Buns can be brought in to the Community Room on the Thursday before or on the morning of Friday 17th November.
· In addition, we are also holding a drawing competition where winners from each class will win a special prize for creating a new Pudsey. Children will be sent home with a picture and it must be returned by Wednesday 16th November to be entered into the competition.
· During the afternoon, children will have the chance to roll any spare change that they wish to donate on to Pudsey, which will be carefully drawn by Mrs Fitchett on our school hall floor.
· Throughout the run up to Children in Need (w/c 13th November), our school council members will be selling Pudsey badges and wristbands at playtimes for a cost of £1.

Children in Need is a charity that we support each year.  Last year we raised an amazing £455.41!

Every single penny raised by BBC Children in Need goes directly to UK projects working with children and young people who may be affected by neglect, abuse or poverty, or those who have faced challenges in their lives such as serious illness, disabilities and psychological disorders.

We hope that our pupils and staff enjoy their day of fundraising for this very special cause!
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Miss L Garratt and Miss C Baxter
School Council Leads[image: image1.png]
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